
The Public Hearing for the 2018-2019 Unatego Central School Budget will be Monday, May 7, at 6:30 PM 
in the Board Room of the Junior-Senior High School. 
 
Public Budget Presentations are scheduled for the following dates and times: 
 
Monday April 30 at 6:00 PM at the Otego Town Hall 
Thursday May 3 at 6:00 PM at the Unatego Elementary School 
 
 
Questions on the Unatego budget may be directed to: 
 
Superintendent Dr. David Richards or Business Manager Patti Loker at 607-988-5038 


